Thanks to you
it's working
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BOY SCOUTS OF AMERICA
GULF COAST COUNCIL

1444 Baldwin, P. O. Box 3159, Corpus Christi, Texas 78463-3159
(512) 882-6126

Serving the Youth in 17 Counties of South Texas

October 12, 1990

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
1315 Bright
Corpus Christi, TX 78405

Dear Dr. Garcia:

Here is a suggested script for the Public
Service Announcement to do with Jay
Sanchez. Please contact me, Mr. Large,
or Mr. Thurston with any questions. We
are all available to help make this drive
over 100,000 pounds.

Thanks for all you do.

Sincerely,

Byr¥on von
Field Dirg

cc: Ralph Large
John O. Thurston

MEMBER OF UNITED WAY



HELLO, I AM DR. HECTOR P. GARCIA, FOUNDER
OF THE AMERICAN G. I. FORUM. I AM ALSO A
VOLUNTEER WITH THE BOY SCOUTS OF AMERICA.
PLEASE JOIN WITH ME IN SUPPORT OF THE
SCOUTING FOR FOOD DRIVE ON NOVEMBER 17.
THE FOOD YOU GIVE WILL HELP THE NEEDY IN
YOUR COMMUNITY AND A SCOUT WILL LEARN TO

DO A GOOD TURN DAILY. GRACIAS



